# July 2025, Internship Report

### Dear brethren,

Receive my warm greetings in the Lord.

### **TPC**

We had an ample and fruitful time studying the doctrine of Christ, this month. It was unexpected for me to learn so much within this doctrine. Kindly pray with me that I may not take for granted the knowledge I've received about coming to know Christ better. To help us with this study, we were blessed to have one of the lecturers from CBTS in US, brother John Miller.



# TBC Ministries

## **African Pastors' Conference**

Our church had the privilege of hosting this conference. It was a great blessing to accommodate, serve, and interact with many pastors from across our country. We had two guest speakers who helped us study the doctrine of God—Pastor Joshua Bolaji from South Africa, and Pastor Wale, a Nigerian pastor serving in the UK. This doctrine was especially refreshing to revisit, having previously studied it in early last year's TPC class.



photo taken outside the church hall

## **Sunday School Teachers' Training**

Being here at TBC, it has been encouraging to see how much value is placed on the ministry to children. The church is not only faithful in teaching the children every Sunday and during VBS, but also in ensuring that all teachers are equipped to better serve these young souls. A good number of teachers attended, and one of our elders led the training.

### **Quick Visit to Pokot**

Due to a family emergency, I had to travel early last week, Sunday night. Because of our scheduled VBS this week, I returned on Saturday. While at Kamketo and Kasepa, I was able to meet individually with a good number of church members. They shared how gracious the Lord has been to them in many ways. Pastor Lokerisa also mentioned they are doing well, although he was expecting me to be present during the upcoming women's retreat.